We invite you to take a short survey about your prescription drug benefits through OptumRx. Start survey »



Wespath Benefits and Investments (formerly the General Board of Pension and Health Benefits) respectfully requests your participation in a survey, conducted by Versta Research, an independent third party. The focus of the survey is the service level you receive through OptumRx, the prescription drug benefit partner for your HealthFlex plan.

We welcome your open and honest feedback, which will help to improve the plan offered by your annual conference/employer.

Start survey »

We value your privacy. The survey will not ask about your health or any specific prescriptions. We only ask about your experiences with OptumRx services — e.g., filling prescriptions (retail or mail order), customer service, communications, website, etc. The survey should take about 5-10 minutes to complete.

We appreciate your time and the opinions you share with us. Your fellow HealthFlex participants across the denomination will benefit from the information.

Jon M. Jones Managing Director, Center for Health Wespath Benefits and Investments, a general agency of The United Methodist Church

All information you share will be kept confidential. No one at your annual conference or employer will receive any individual survey information.

Need help? If you have difficulty accessing or completing the survey, please reply to this e-mail or send a message to help@verstaresearch.com You can also call Versta Research at (312) 348-6089.

Unsubscribe | Privacy Policy

Your email address was provided to Versta Research by HealthFiex/ Wespath Benefits and Investments for the purpose of this survey.

Versta Research • 919 Forest Avenue • Evanston, IL 60202